From: Liz Woodfield 
Sent: 08 September 2016 18:07
To: Planning
Subject: 16/01599/F

To whom it may concern

I have the following concerns that I wish to raise:

1         The large sycamore tree that is shown on the plans as partly in my garden and partly in the field is now wholly on my land following the erection of the fence bordering the building site.  Prior to the building work it was wholly on the land of Mr  Roland Bratt.  We understand that this tree is not allowed to be cut down and has some sort of preservation order attached to it.  Is it now my responsibility?

2         Following the erection of the fence bordering the building site we are unable to access our conifer hedge on the field side to maintain it or cut.

I await your comments.

Mrs Elizabeth Woodfield

!8 Molyneux Drive

Bodicote

Banbury

OX15 4AL

